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Introduction: Here at the Conestoga Golf Club, we are fully committed to continuously improving the 
Conestoga Experience for our Sun City Mesquite golfing community. The purpose of this report is to 
highlight our 2024 successes, and touch lightly upon what you can expect for the 2025 season.  
 
Pricing: As previously announced all resident golfing fees and booking windows for the 2025 season will 
remain the same. No one can promise the future but, please know we are committed to keeping Resident 
golfing fees as affordable as possible.  
 
Overview: Residents played 14,714 rounds of golf during the 2024 season. Resident golfers accounted for 
43% of all rounds played.  
 
Our Resident-Only golf leagues continue to grow and flourish. The Conestoga 18-Hole Men’s League now 
has 169 members. The 18-Hole Ladies’ league has 44 members. The 9-hole Ladies’ Nine and Wine League 
has 91 members and the Men’s 9 and Beer League has 103. Sign-up information is available on the 
Resident-Only page of the Conestoga Website. 
 
2024 Season Highlights: This season has been an amazing year. We formed the Resident Advisory 
Committee; expanded Resident-only booking windows; experimented with the removal of restrictions on 
the use of private carts during league play; hosted two inaugural Resident-only tournaments (Closest to the 
Pin and Octoberfest); added an on-line waitlist (Noteefy)1 and expanded the Resident-only tab on the 
Conestoga website. 
 
2025 Season: The Resident-Only Closest to the Pin Tournament has been scheduled for June 21, 2025, 
and the Resident Only Octoberfest Tournament is set for September 30. Those who were waitlisted last 
year will have the first opportunity to sign up.  Watch for the announcements, these tournaments will sell 
out quickly. 
 
In addition to the Resident-only events, Conestoga hosts two charity events that are open to Residents:  
the UNLV Foster Scholarships on April 28 and the First Responders Tournament on June 21. Residents 
may enter the UNLV event by contacting Nicole Loo at Nicole.loo@unlv.edu. Residents may register for the 
First Responders event by contacting Kenny Huff at kenny@eagleslandingmgmt.com . A new alternative 
format, mixed, resident-only league will be forming and is likely to begin play in April or May. League play 
will run for 6 to 8 weeks.  More details will follow. 
 
Our subscription with Noteefy will be renewed. If you haven’t signed up yet, consider doing so. It is a great 
way to take advantage of short-notice openings. 
 
We will continue to grow the Resident Only tab on the Conestoga website. We suggest you visit it often.  
 
The Resident Advisory Committee was formed to enhance communications and to develop/coordinate 
Resident-Only golfing opportunities. If you have any questions, concerns, or suggestions please reach out 
to one of the committee members. Their contact information is listed on the Resident Only Tab of the website 
and they look forward to hearing from you.  
 
Come out, make new friends, and enjoy some of the best golf in Nevada!! 

 
1 691 users initiated 6,081 searches which resulted in 778 rounds booked. Most of these rounds went to Residents. 
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